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Comments: I oppose the new Western Colorado Congress GMUG Wilderness proposal!

 

Colorado has some of the greatest mountains and terrain in the country which allow for many types of multi-use

access. As an avid hiker, fly fishermen, snowmobiler, OHV user and dirt biker I really appreciate access to these

areas. In Colorado we have plenty of wilderness and road-less lands already designated -- please don't lock us

out of our state lands and the avenues to enjoy it. As a backcountry motor-sports user, I am proud my OHV fees

help maintain the land and keep areas open for all to enjoy. 

 

Grand Mesa has always been an area to be used by the local residents and visitors.  Let's make sure it remains

that way.  There are already over 3.5 million acres of wilderness in Colorado. Please help prevent these special

interest groups like Sierra Club and the Wilderness society from closing access to our public lands. The

recreation/OHV and outdoor use is vital to the economy of Grand Junction, Delta, Montrose and our surrounding

areas.

 

I oppose designating any additions lands in GMUG as special use/wilderness. 

 

Thank you for considering my comments. Best regards,

 

Jon-Pierre Stoermer

18656 Eastridge Rd. 

Cedaredge, Co 81413

 


